
Year 3 Homework letter  - Friday 17th March 2023 
 

On Wednesday 29th March Year 3 will be having a P.E morning with a coach 
from Supreme Sports. On this day, please do ensure that your children have 

their full P.E kit for outside and inside activities.  

English, Maths and Reading. 

This week has been assessment week. The chil-

dren have been assessed in Reading,Writing and 

Maths. The purpose of this is to enable us to 

identify any gaps in your child’s learning so 

that we know how best to support them. It also 

gives us insight into their progress since the Sep-

tember baseline assessments.  

Knowing this allows us to address any gaps 

promptly so your child can continue to make the 

best possible progress through the Summer Term.  

 

I am very proud of how hard the children have 

worked this week. They are a credit to you all. 

Each member of the class has tackled each spe-

cial challenge with great enthusiasm and dedica-

tion. 

Homework  
Reading: Please try to read every evening 

with your child. Do continue to ask them 

questions about what they have read to check 

their understanding. 

Guided Reading: Next week in our English 

lessons we will be looking at the “Mother’s 

Day”. Please read the text provided and an-

swer the attached questions. 

Multiplication: Please use Times Tables Rock 

Stars to help improve your child's under-

standing and knowledge of these. Do spend as 

much time as possible accessing times Times 

Tables Rockstars as it’s a fun and interactive 

way to improve their number fluency.  

Spellings: Use the sheet provided to complete 

this week’s spellings. An optional quiz will 

also be set on PurpleMash to complete. 

English Writing: To write a comprehensive 

diary entry about your activities over the 

weekend. Be descriptive and include lots of 

detail please. Please complete onto a loose bit 

of paper as I would love to create a display 

wall with their homework diary's on. This 

task should be no more than a single piece of 

A4 paper 

We hope you all have a restful weekend. 
Mr Bowen, Mrs Boyle and Mrs Russell. 

Love Project. 

On Tuesday we welcomed Moira Astin, the 
Archdeacon of Reigate to school. Moira led Col-
lective Worship and talked about this year’s 
Love Project which is supporting  
the Southwark Diocese Lent Call, - raising funds 
for local community projects in Southwark and 
the Link Dioceses in Zimbabwe and Jerusalem.To 
support the Lent Call we are asking children to 
take part in a sponsored sporting challenge of 
their choice. This sporting challenge could be a 
walk-a-thon, bike-a-thon, dance-a thon or swim-a 
thon. Please could all sponsorship money be paid 
to the school via ScoPay during the first week of 
the summer term. Many Thanks in advance.  

Dates 
Parent/Carer evenings- Monday 27th March-
Wednesday 29th March. 

P.E Morning— Wednesday 29th March 

Easter Service Christ Church – Friday 31st 

March 


